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The budget development timeline for fiscal year 2024-2025 was reviewed by the
Committee. The Committee requested that the budget memo be completed by March 1 so
that it can be included with the budget when the budget is submitted to the University.

Director Cabrera-Sanchez asked for a motion.

The budget structure and presentation has been prepared. An overview of the funds was
given as well as an overview of the vacancy rate for both full-time and student assistant
positions. Ms. Burke is working on a cash flow to present to the Vice President. Mr.
Alves was asked to comment on the projected level of cash remaining in the next 30 days.
He indicated that payroll and operating expenses during October would be dropping cash
levels to a slim level. The Committee expressed concerns regarding how the University is
managing student fees.

Updates were discussed in the previous agenda item, VI.A. Budget FY 23/24.

The Committee briefly reviewed the Investment Policy which is in place to provide
policy on how the Student Union invests its money.

The Committee briefly reviewed the Reserve Policy which was based on the previous
Operating Agreement. The policy will be brought back to the Committee for approval
with revisions that align with the current Operating Agreement.

Director Cabrera-Sanchez asked if there were any objections to adjourning the meeting. Hearing
no objections, the meeting was adjourn@



